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Board Highlights 

 

At the April 15, 2019 meeting of the Commodore Perry School Board, the following items were 
approved: 

 

 The resignation of Lauren Turner as Junior High Cheerleading Coach 
 

 The employment of Mark Pelto as Police Officer 
 

 School Police Officer Resolution 
 

 Cyber Services Agreement with Seneca Valley School District 
 

 En-Net as successful E-Rate bid vendor 
 

 Unpaid leave request from Jeff Briggs 
 

 Financial Software training for Maureen Werwie at CSIU 
 

 The list of 2019 Graduates 
 

 Final reading of Policies  331, 441, 531, 432, 532, 433, 333, 334, 434, 534 and the final 
reading of revised policies 335, 435, 535. 
  

 The 1st Quarter of 2019 report from the activities account and the 1st Quarter of 2019 
athletic  expense summary 
 

 Woodring Detective Agency and Security Service, LLC as the provider of security service 
for  athletic events and other events as necessary 
 

 The payment of bills 


